
We have reached the end of another eventful term.  Such a lot of great things 

have happened at the school this term, even though we have been under 

some tight restrictions. This week we have had our reward day, where every 

student in the school received a Moosie (or equivalent) for their efforts in 

collecting so many Lakeys.  The cool treat was appreciated by all the students! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we have also had our soccer competition featured in last weeks 

newsletter, teen talks with Year 6, our regular gardening and playground 

projects have still been able to go ahead, Year 6 taster lessons, Stage 2 

excursion to Awabakal EEC, National Science Week activities and our Jersey 

Day yesterday.  I am looking forward to an even more exciting term 4! 
 

Executive Directors Visit 

Mr Tim McCallum, the Executive Director for Regional North, came to visit lake 

Munmorah Public School on Tuesday, accompanied by Sharon McFarlane, 

the Director Educational Leadership.  I am very proud to say both these 

department representatives were very impressed with the work we are doing 

at the school, and the respectful and engaged students in each of the classes 

they visited, Well done, everyone. 
 

Young Teen Talk 

Young Teen Talk with Year 6 went ahead this week on Monday and Tuesday.  

The talks were presented by Susie Blackwood, a highly qualified and 

experienced health educator. Susie shared with me how mature and 

interested the students in Year 6 were, with thoughtful and perceptive 

questions asked and answered.  Thank you to all those families that supported 

this very important initiative. 
 

Don’t forget to take part in the Tell Them From Me Parent Survey. We 

would love to hear your feedback. Links are available in the DOJO and 

the Skoolbag apps or copy and paste the following into your browser: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/gfvf9 
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Upcoming Events  

Monday 12th October Term 4 - Students Return 
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Assemblies of recognition 

Congratulation for all those students who received an award in the Assemblies of Recognition 

held on Wednesday.  It is so wonderful to see so many of our students are striving for their 

personal best  every day.  
 

I wish all students and their families a safe and happy break and look forward to seeing all 

refreshed and ready to go in Term 4.   

 

Keep safe and keep well 

Narelle Baldwin 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

—————————————————————————————————————————— 

Men’s Shed equipment box 

This week, K-6R and K-6S had the pleasure of receiving a 

wooden equipment box for our outdoor area. We were 

lucky enough to receive the box from ‘The Men’s Shed’ 

located at Alison Homestead, Wyong. Greg and his team 

were happy to construct a sturdy box to store all of our 

equipment. We are so pleased to have such a supportive 

community who we can call on for these projects. 

Mrs Bates 

 

 

Don't forget—students  

return Monday 12th October. 



LIBRARY  NEWS  

Please handle your Library books with lots of TLC  

and return them to the Library on time.  

SECOND-HAND LIBRARY BOOKS 
 

I have ’weeded’ lots of library books that are old, worn and/or damaged. Teachers will use some of these books in 
their classrooms. Books that do not go into classrooms are able to go home with students. Students may have 

brought home some old library books they can keep. You will know if it is a ‘keeper’ 
because the school’s library barcode on the back at the top has a big black cross 
through it.  

BOOK WEEK 
Book Week will be celebrated at LMPS from 2nd – 6th November 

(Term 4, Week 4).  
It will officially start in Week 2 to coincide with the CBCA Book Week from 17th—23rd October. 

 

 

BOOK PARADE 

On Tuesday 3
rd

 November, we will have a Book Parade for 
all students K-6 

 
Go wild and crazy with your costumes. 

 This year’s theme is: 
 “Curious Creatures, Wild Minds” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOOK FAIR 

During that week the library will host a Book Fair with  
hundreds of new books for sale. 

(Friday 30th October – Thursday 5th November) 

Wishing you all a brilliant holiday.  
Stay safe and I really hope you find time to relax and enjoy a good book. 

Julie Treharne 



 
 

  PBL Awards - Term 3 Week 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

KJ Indigo Harry Nathan 

KM Indi Willow Bodhi 

K1/V Jasmine Hayden Tyrone 

1W Deiter Frazer Alyiah 

1Z Jake Grace Cooper-John 

1/2C Maddox Pippa Cynthia 

2L Sienna 

Loukah 

Summer 

Ivy 

Armani 

Halo 

2S Destiny Mia Darcy 

3B Chase Jaia Willow 

3L Adison Damien Ella 

3/4S Felix Indi Jaeda 

4B Emma  Maileigh Cooper 

4/5R Sienna Isaac Jye 

5M Phoenix Mia Zara 

5/6C Ruby Duncan Jemma 

6G Coco Porshia Jack 

6W Amber Kaiden Maddy 

K-6R Evelyn   

K-6S    

Library Mia  2S 

 

 Adison  3L 

RFF  Porshia  6G 

Maddie  4B 

Summer KJ 
Tamatea  6W 
Oliver  4/5R 
Lilly  5M 
Rubee  5/6C 



 
 

 PBL Awards - Term 3 Week 10 

Infant Wristbands 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Wristbands 

Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

Jasmine  K/1V 

Jake  1Z 

Maddox  1/2C 

Destiny  2S 

Indi  KM 

Sienna  2L 

Indigo  KJ 

Amelia  1Z 

Hayden  K/1V 

Grace  1Z 

Mia  2S 

Willow KM 

Frazer  1W 

Ivy  2L 

Summer 2L 

Harry  KJ 

Tyrone  K/1V 

Cooper-John  1Z 

Cynthia  1/2C 

Darcy  2S 

Bodhi  KM 

Alyiah  1W 

Armani  2L 

Trey  KJ 

Nathan  KJ 

Respect Responsibility Personal Best 

Chase  3B 

Adison  3L 

Felix  3/4S 

Phoenix 5M 

Coco  6G 

 

 

Damien  3L 

Indi  3/4S 

Isaac  4/5R 

Mia   5M 

Porshia  6G 

Willow   3B 

Jaeda  3/4S 

Jye  4/5R 

Zara  5M 

Ava  5/6C 

Rubee  5/6C 

Jack  6G 

Badges 
Jasmine  K/1V              Willow  3B 

Tyrone  K/1V      Isaac  4/5R 

Hayden   K/1V      Rubee  5/6C 

 



Pirate  
Day 



 

Canteen News 
 

 

Hi Everyone,  

Well that is a wrap for Term 3, didn’t that go fast. I would just like to say a big thank 

you to you all for your support over the Term.  

The kids have been enjoying our homemade baked snacks purchased over the 

counter during breaks, some of these items were pancakes, milo pancakes, 

Strawberry, Blueberry and Milo pancake Muffins, vegemite and cheese scrolls. 

They have also enjoyed the winter warmers with Hash Browns, cups of noodles 

and Neapolitan Pasta cups.  

We are excited to let you all know that an online ordering system through 

Flexischools is coming in Term 4. 

We are in the process of setting this up, once we are live and active on 

flexischools, I will inform everyone on how to Download the flexischools App 

and log on, this will be sent through  the Skoolbag app and our face book 

page.  

Face Book Page - Lake Munmorah Public School Canteen  

(Little Lunch Box Catering) 

Please be advised that this is just another option for you to order you child’s 

Lunches, you don’t  have to use this option if you don’t want to. Cash will 

still be accepted over the counter to order you child’s lunches and purchase 

items over the counter in the Mornings and During Breaks. 

Have A Great Break. 

Everyone Stay Safe and See You all Term 4 

 

Kind Regards 
Renee Simpson 
Lake Munmorah Public School Canteen Manager 




